
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 12/14/2011 4:33:22 PM
To: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC);

Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Cc: Malliett, Valerie (Intern) (valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Missing DR responses.xls

Trina and Shilpa- this is embarrassing, but we are cleaning up our records and we 
have a list of data requests that we have logged and I’m sure we have responses from 
PG&E on because many of them have the PG&E reference number. Many are very 
old, from the beginning days of the San Bruno response last year before we really got 
our logging system going effectively (others aren’t so old and I don’t have any excuse 
there). Can I ask for an additional copy of what was sent in response to those request 
be provided to Valerie Malliett as soon as possible? If it will take more than a couple of 
days, please let me know when we can realistically expect a copy.

Many thanks

Michelle

SB GT&S 0824437
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